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Class I, III and IV offroad vehicles are perfectly capable of using non interstate 

highways with the necessary equipment. 

 

It is my opinion that a bicycle on any road causes a higher risk to automobiles and 

trucks than an offroad vehicle. Not only to themselves but to vehicles having to 

overtake the slower moving bikes. 

 

If bicycles can ride on a country road with no bike lane legally with no registration 

blinkers headlights or brake lights then there is no excuse to deny class I, III or IV 

offroad vehicles to do the same with the standard  necessary auto equipment.  


